
                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Glazebury CE Primary School & Nursery 
Warrington Road, Glazebury, 

Warrington, Cheshire. WA3 5LZ 
 

Headteacher: Mrs K Mowbray   BA Hons  M.Ed 

 

 

 

Telephone: 01925 763234                                              Fax No 01925 766043 
e-mail: glazebury_primary@warrington.gov.uk                                  www.glazebury.eschools.co.uk 
 
 

6
th

 September 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome to Class 4.  It is a pleasure to have your child in our class, and we are looking forward to each and 

every child reaching their potential. To ensure  a positive learning relationship for all we are sendingkey 

information that will enable us to make this a very enjoyable and rewarding year.  Communication between 

the parents, pupils and teachers are essential to promoting an educational climate that is conductive to 

learning.   

Important facts; 

 PE- Monday afternoon.  Please ensure that your child has the correct PE uniform in a PE bag and 

that each item is clearly labelled with their name to avoid any items getting mislaid.   

 

 Homework- in line with the whole school approach homework will be given out on a Monday and 

due on Friday.It will include Reading, Reading comprehension, spelling, and math. 

 

 Reading- all pupils will be expected to read and record their reading 4 times a week in their reading 

journals.  This will be supported by a reading champion scheme to promote reading. 

 

 Class dojos- we are excited to introduce a new behaviour system to support and celebrate your child 

successes.  Further information on this will be sent out separately. 

 

We would like to invite you to a ‘Parents Meet and Greet session’ on Wednesday 13
th

 September 2.40 - 

3:10pm  and 3:15 – 3:40pm  but please feel free to contact us if there is ever a question or situation you 

would like to discuss. 

We are looking forward to working with you and your child and I am sure you will agree that together we can 

make a difference! 

Mrs Wall and Mrs Murray 
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